MINUTES
Suring Sportsman’s Club
Wednesday, March 29, 2023

1. The meeting was called to order by Vice-President Jay Tousey due to Bill Madison’s scheduled absence.

2. Jay called for a motion to accept the secretary’s report/minutes from the January 25, 2023, meeting to be
accepted as presented. Chris Jonet moved, and Jeff Tienor seconded. The motion carried.

3. Jay called for the Treasurer’s report to be read and Don Trester presented the reports for the 2023 SSC
banquet and the club reports for February and March 2023. Jay called for a motion to accept the treasurer’s
report as read. Chris Jonet moved, and Mark Dudenhoeffer seconded. The motion carried.

4. Old business:
e We did not have a meeting in February 2023 due to foul weather and unsafe travel conditions.

e The secretary read a thank you card the club received from Caden McClure thanking the club for the $500
scholarship he won. Caden is majoring in Wildlife Ecology and Management at UW Steven’s Point and he’s
enjoying it very much!

5. New Business:
e The Sportsman’s club grounds have been cleaned up and we just need to get rid of the branches and
debris. A clean up day is scheduled for the last Saturday in April (Apr. 29, 2023) to take care of anything
that may have been missed, etc.

e The Oconto River Watershed Chapter of Trout Unlimited Banquet will be on April 27, 2023. The Suring
Sportsman’s Club is one of the many sponsors for this. If you need a ticket order form, go to
https://www.ocontorivertu.com/index and click on the ‘Contact Us’ button (about halfway down the
page).

e The Suring Community Development Authority is requesting donations to help defray the costs to replace
the banners on Main Street in the Village of Suring. Mark Dudenhoeffer made a motion for the
Sportsman’s Club to donate $300 towards the replacement of the banners. Chris Jonet seconded. The
motion carried.

6. Future Business:

e The Oconto County Sportsman’s Alliance will be meeting on the evening of Thursday, April 13, 2023, at
Randy’s Place Bar & Bowl in Suring.



e The Breed Sportsman’s Club will be meeting on April 17, 2023, at 6:00 P.M. at Randy’s Place Bar & Bowl|
in Suring.

e We tabled a decision concerning the new, proposed River Park fishing dock which needs contributions
and sponsors, until our May 2023 meeting.

7. Jay called for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Chris Jonet moved, and Don Trester seconded. The motion
carried.



